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Friday 14th February 2025 

 
Y5 & Y6 Celebration Assembly 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to a special Celebration Assembly on Monday 10th March at 9:00 am 
in the school hall. 
 
Our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils have been working with TENDER on the theme of ‘Healthy Relationships’, 
and we would love for you to join us in celebrating their hard work. 
 
During the assembly, some Year 5 and Year 6 children will share their learning through poetry, raps 
and artwork, showcasing their creativity and understanding of this important topic. It’s a fantastic 
opportunity to see what they’ve been working on. 
 
Tea and coffee will be available, and we hope you can join us to enjoy this special celebration with us. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Nicky Ross 
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy 

NSCT Leader of Primary of Education 

 


